
 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

AUGUST 28, 2014 
 
 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Jim Christian, Larry Fuller, Chairman Ed Meier Aldermanic 
Representative Willis Dillworth and Police Chief  Pruett.  Jeff Lofton Al Chamberlin, 
Murphy and Anne Minley ,were absent. 
 
The first order of business was to review police reports.  The Chief went over the 
reports with the Board. 
 
Alderman Dillworth reported the crosswalks in the City are being taken care of and the 
Police are watching for the loud music and language.   
 
Ed said he was contacted by a resident and asked about a stop sign at the entrance to 
Sherwood Hills.  Chief Pruett said he knows about the problem and is taking care of it. 
 
Again the Board suggests that cross walks at parks and schools have painted lines 
across the streets. 
 
Captain Kyle Robertson of the Riverview Fire District sent out a notice of a meeting of 
all CERT’s members to be held Tuesday, September 9, 2014, at 7:00 pm at the 
Bellefontaine Neighbors Recreation Center.  They will discuss update training and 
future classes.  Bring your CERT backpack. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be September 25, 2014. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 


